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One Week FDP on Emerging Research Trends in 
Computer Science and IT

 

For the overall benefits of the academic community, One Week Faculty Development 
Programme on ?Emerging Research Trends in Computer Science and IT? from 24th - 
29th July, 2017 during 09:00 a.m. to 05:00 p.m., Monday to Friday, is being organized by 
IEEE Delhi Section & IIPC (AICTE) of BVICAM, New Delhi, in collaboration with IEEE 
Computer Society (Delhi Section), CSI Delhi Chapter & ISTE Delhi Section at BVICAM, New 
Delhi.

 

Please click here [1] for event details.
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